
Upcoming Meetings
Please note - all meetings are 
subject to COVID-19 traffic light 
protocols in place at the time. 
Unless otherwise stated, meetings 
are held in the Council Chambers,  
29 Bowler Avenue, Gore.

All meetings, except those  
in-committee, are live-streamed  
on the Council’s YouTube channel  
www.youtube.com/GoreDC

Wednesday 8 June
The Audit and Risk Committee 
meeting, advertised for Wednesday  
1 June, had to be rescheduled 
to today. The meeting starts at 
3:30pm. The public is excluded 
under Sections 7 (2)(i) and 7 (2)(a) 
of the Act, which enables any local 
authority holding the information 
to carry on, without prejudice 
or disadvantage, negotiations 
(including commercial and  
industrial negotiations; and  
protect the privacy of natural 
persons, including that of  
deceased natural persons.)

Tuesday 14 June
There will be a full Council  
meeting, starting at 4:00pm.

Monday 20 June
There will be a meeting of the 
Mataura Community Board in  
the Mataura senior citizens  
rooms, McQueen Avenue,  
starting at 5:30pm.

Agendas for all meetings, except 
those in committee, will be 
available on the Council’s website 
www.goredc.govt.nz beforehand. 

 Do you need to update your dog’s details?  

Applications are now open for the 
latest round of funding from the 
Creative Communities Scheme. The 
current funding round is for projects 
between 18 May and 31 October.
We partner with Creative New 
Zealand to promote, support and 
increase participation in community 
arts and cultural activities within the 
Gore District.
Any group, organisation or individual 
that meets the criteria can apply. 
For example, performances by 
community choirs, hip-hop groups, 
theatre companies, or art projects 
that enable young people (under 18 
years) to engage with and participate 
in the arts.
Applications close at 5:00pm 
Wednesday 29 June. For more 
information, visit the Council’s 
Grants and Funding page on its 
website, where you can find the 
application form to download.

 Creative Communities  
 funding applications 

Do you
• Want to stop worrying about  
 when a rates payment is due?
• Want to avoid having penalties  
 added to your rates for late  
 payment?
• Want to set up a rates payment  
 schedule to suit your income  
 and lifestyle? 
If the answer is Yes, then it’s time 
to put your rates payment on direct 
debit. Go to www.goredc.govt.nz  
and click on Rates on the home  
page to learn more.

 Direct debit – the easy  
 way to pay rates  

The Council’s animal management team is  
preparing to send out dog registration notices  
for the coming year (2022 – 2023).
Anyone who has changed their address  
during the year should update their  
details to ensure they received their  
registration notice. They can also  
update other information about  
their canine companions.
Go to the Council’s website  
www.goredc.govt.nz and click Do It Online  
(top right of screen), then Animals for all the relevant forms. 
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